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SCHOOL CONTACTS 

Phone: 01209 712313  / Text: 07786207779  

TERM DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

Friday 29th March—Friday 12th April—Easter Holidays 

Monday 6th May—May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May—Friday 31st May—Half Term 

Wednesday 24th July—Inset day/Last day of term (School closed to staff & children) 

 

Dinners: (www.parentpay.com) 

Autumn/winter menu week 3 

 

Friday 23.02.2024 

Issue 20 

Rosemellin School Newsletter 

Weekly attendance figures 

 

Whole School Attendance Figure 

94.07% 

Aiming for government                

expectation of 96% 

  Crantock  95.3% 

  Fistral  87.5% 

  Lamorna  94.6% 

  Maenporth 94.4% 

  Porthmeor  97.5% 

  Godrevy  97.9% 

  Porthcurno  89.7% 

Swanpool  90.6% 

Cadgwith  94.4% 

Polzeath  93.5% 

Perranuthnoe 97.6% 

Harlyn  99.2% 

Gwenvor  95.5% 

Kynance  91.2% 

Weekly Class Attendance  
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Starfish- I made a difference! 

At Rosemellin we like to ‘make a difference.’ We heard the story of a 
little girl on a beach covered in thousands of stranded starfish. She 
was picking them up one at a time and throwing them into the sea. A 
passer by asked what she was doing and when the little girl replied 
that she was saving them the passer by said, “you won’t be able to 
save them all, there are too many.” The little girl picked up a      
starfish, threw it in the sea and said, “but I made a difference to 
that one.” We have our starfish moments at Rosemellin school where 
we try to make a positive difference in all that we do.  

CRANTOCK “Rock Star” - Mackenzie for being a super active learner this week 

 

FISTRAL “Moana” - Elijah for making improvements in all areas 

 

LAMORNA “Sparkles” - Aaliyah for being an active learner 

 

MAENPORTH “Ocean” - Chester for making incredible progress! 

 

GODREVY “Ocean”  - Clayton, he is always being an active member of the school. Often seen holding 
the door  for others  

 

PORTHMEOR “Suzie” - Reggie for being reflective all week  

 

PORTHCURNO “Caroline” - Freddie for showing resilience at forest school 

 

SWANPOOL “Swimmy” - Freya T for her improved concentration and being an active learner during our 
poetry sessions  

 

CADGWITH “Patrick” - Amelie P for active learning during our Shackleton adventure 

 

POLZEATH “Jeffrey” - Kenzie E for being a reflective learner 

 

HARLYN “Patrick” - Charlie B for her evolutionary attitude to the school day, being reflective in her 
writing about Harriet Tubman and the links to slavery  

 

PERRANUTHNOE “Layla”  - Noah for being an active learner and achieving 3 million words!  

 

GWENVOR “Patrick” - Shaelynn for quiet independence and a fantastic attitude to learning 

 

KYNANCE “Oceana” - Sally for following instructions and showing a great attitude towards her    
learning  
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WORLD BOOK DAY LUNCH 
On Thursday 7th March we will be having a themed lunch 

To help us make sure we order the correct amount please can parents complete the 
google form On class dojo 

The deadline for this is Sunday 25th February. 
Please note there is no tomato pasta option on this day. 
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

 

Welcome back to the second half of this academic year!  

Rosemellin’s wrap around care is well          

underway. I have popped in a few times and 

the environment has been wonderful. So 

many activities for the children to do and the 

waft of toast through the school in the     

morning is very welcoming. If you are          

interested in your child attending either breakfast and/or after 

school club please contact the office. Children can not attend 

until a registration form has been completed.  

 

CARE AWARDS 

This half term we will start to award the children for            

demonstrating that they CARE. EYFS and KS1 children will be 

awarded the medals. In KS2, each year group are working on 

different areas. Y3 – Curious Y4 – Active Y5 – Reflective                

Y6 – Evolutionary. Spending time in the classrooms and walking 

around the school it is clear to see that many of the children are 

talking about our CARE ethos. Thank you again to our wonderful 

PTFA for funding the medals and badges.  

Crofty MAT’s Eco Warriors #CroftyWarriors meet regularly to discuss how we can 

be more eco friendly within our schools and community and help reduce the im-

pact of climate change through the 8 pledges that they have made. There are two 

representatives from each school and this half term’s focus is to reduce the use of 

single use plastic bottles. Mrs Jones (Year 6 teaching assistant) leads this group 

and has spent a lot of time ensuring that we are working towards these pledges. 

I will be delivering assemblies next week which will look at how, as a school, we 

can stop the use of single use plastic bottles. I briefly spoke to KS1 about the fact 

that I like to drink sparkling water throughout the day but this does mean that I 

use a lot of bottles. To over come this I had bought a Soda Stream (blast from the 

past) to make my own sparkling water. I’ll be bringing it in to show them how it 

works. It would be great if you could discuss as a family how you could support 

this pledge. Maybe by using reusable water bottles.  
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Miss Sargent’s Message 

CONGRATULATIONS 

It gives me great pleasure to congratulate Mr Britton (Year 4     

teacher) and his wife on the birth of their beautiful baby. 

I am also delighted to announce that Mrs Weeks (Year 1 teacher) is 

expecting a baby and will be starting maternity leave in June.   

 

I’m sure you will join me in wishing them and their family the best times making memories to-

gether.  

 

Please keep an eye out for key dates this half term. These will include parents’ evenings and 

exciting events run by the PTFA. 

By signing up to Easy Fundraising you can earn the Schools PTFA £2, if you 
then visit the online stores via the link, you will continue to raise funds for 

the School PTFA. 

 

Head to our Facebook page for more details. 


